
 
April 27, 2022 

 
The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro                              The Honorable Kay Granger 
Chair                                                               Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations                   House Committee on Appropriations  
2413 Rayburn House Office Building             1026 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515                                             Washington, DC 20515 
  
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for Freedom Trail Restoration in fiscal year 2023.  
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the Charter Township of Clinton, located at 
40700 Romeo Plank Road, Clinton Township, MI 48038. 
 
The funding would be used to resurface five and a half miles of the Freedom Trail bicycle and 
pedestrian path in Clinton Township as well as rehabilitate a pedestrian bridge that is part of the 
trail. This project is a valuable use of taxpayer funds because at the local, regional and state 
levels, it is agreed that non-motorized trailways are important amenities for communities. The 
opportunities they provide for maintaining physical and mental health make them invaluable 
assets for residents and visitors.   
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

ANDY LEVIN 
Member of Congress 
 
 


